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Artist’s impression of the Wahroonga Station Upgrade, subject to detailed design
Transport for NSW is upgrading Wahroonga Station to provide a station precinct that is accessible to
those with a disability, limited mobility, parents/carers with prams and customers with luggage.

The upgrade is being delivered as part of the Transport Access Program, a NSW Government initiative to
provide a better experience for public transport customers by delivering accessible, modern, secure and
integrated transport infrastructure across the state.

Major construction commenced in January 2021 following site establishment and early work conducted
last year.

For more information call 1800 684 490,

Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit www.transport.nsw.gov.au/wahroonga
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465
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Upcoming work

Work will continue in February and includes:

e service and utility investigations

o relocation of electrical and communication services
e vegetation clearing and trimming

¢ installation of temporary structures.

Equipment to be used includes surveying equipment, vacuum trucks, concrete pumps, tipper trucks, small
excavators, light vehicles and hand tools.

Construction hours

Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday, and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. For the
safety of staff, customers and the community, some work will be completed outside standard construction
hours. We will notify nearby residents and businesses in advance if we need to work outside these times.

Keep in touch

We will continue to keep the community informed with project updates. Further information is available on
the project website www.transport.nsw.gov.au/wahroonga. If you would like to be added to the project
distribution list, please contact us on 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24-hour
Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465.

Nearby Transport for NSW projects

Adjacent to the Wahroonga Station Upgrade, is the Pacific Highway upgrade between Turramurra and
Wahroonga Pinch Point Project. Work will continue to upgrade intersections along the Pacific Highway
between Turramurra and Wahroonga. For more information, please visit
WWW.rms.nsw.gov.au/projects/pacific-hwy-turramurra-wahroonga.

This document contains important information about public transport projects in your area. If you require
the services of an interpreter, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask
them to call Transport for NSW on 1800 684 490. The interpreter will then assist you with translation.
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For more information call 1800 684 490,

Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit www.transport.nsw.gov.au/wahroonga
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24 hour Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465
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